
 

Macedonia World Baptist Missions     ◆     P.O. Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517      ◆      706-654-2818    ◆     www.mwbm.org                               
Sent from: Carrollton Baptist Temple    ◆    Pastor David Powell   ◆    1211 Lincoln Ave. NW,  Carrollton, OH 44615    ◆    330-627-5124

Website: www.stovers2peru.com     ◆   Contact:  rstover22@yahoo.com    ◆    330-238-4944

  ROBERT, SARA, JOSIAH, CALEB, JOSHUA, LYDIA, ZACHARY, ELI JAH, MELODY & TIMOTHY 

MAY/JUNE 2024                                                          MISSIONARIES TO PERÚ 

We thank you for your prayers and faithful support. You are a tremendous blessing to the ministry here in 
Peru. Please pray for the holiness and consecration of the Redemption Baptist Church.  
Your Servants for Christ,  

Robert & Sara Stover and Family 

★

Special Meetings 

We had a series of ladies’ meetings in 
the month of May including a mother-
daughter tea and a team ladies meeting 
including all 5 churches. 11 mothers 
participated who have not come to 
church before or do not come regularly. 
These are moms of children and teens 
who attend the church.
To celebrate Father’s Day we had a 
sports night and dinner, and at least 5 
men came out to participate who have 
never come to the church before. It was 
a good opportunity to get to know them 
better and to share a lesson from God’s 
Word. Please pray with us that God 
would use the seeds planted in 
people’s hearts during these activities. 
Matthew 13:23 says, “But he that 
receiveth the seed into good ground is 
he that heareth the word, and 
understandeth it…”

New 

Opportunities  

Starting in the month of May we 
began a monthly men’s prayer 
breakfast. We are studying the book, 
The Disciplines of a Godly Man by Kent 
Hughes. Each meeting has been very 
uplifting and encouraging. 
Also, a faithful couple in the church 
have started hosting the 10-12 
year olds on Saturday afternoons 
to do a Bible study. As a result, 
several have begun to understand the 
Gospel more clearly and seem close to 
making a decision for Christ. Please 
pray for fruit that would remain. 

New Van 

Thank the Lord we have been able to 
complete all the paperwork so that we 
are now able to use the new van. The 
waiting time gave time to make some 
necessary repairs, and we are thankful 
to have discovered some things that 
needed fixing before the problems 
worsened. The van has already been a 
blessing to our family and ministry! A 
humble thank you to those who 
generously gave to make this blessing 
possible.

Praises: 

Timothy Joseph joined 
our family on his due 
date, June 10. This 
was special because 
Sara’s mom was 
visiting for his birth, 
and that is her 
birthday as well. We 
were glad to finish up 
our school year just a 
few days before he 
arrived. Everyone is 
doing well, and we 
appreciate your 
prayers for us as we 
navigate the sleep-
deprived days and find 
our new rhythm as a 
family of 10. Please 
pray that God would 
give us wisdom to 
raise each of our 
children in the nurture 
and admonition of the 
Lord.  

The Stover Family

Timothy Joseph Stover 
6/10/24 

9:15 a.m. 
8 lb. 8 oz. 

21 in. 
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